
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2023 12:48 PM 
Subject: Acknowledgement for donations received at the Aim Awards Dinner  
 
 
 
Dear Jo and Julia, 
  
We are writing to thank you and the team at Ford Sinclair for continuing to support our 
work at the recent Aim Awards Dinner and are extremely grateful that you chose BCCS once 
again as one of the nominated charities for the event.   
  
We are delighted to acknowledge that a fantastic total amount of £11,905.70 has been 
received to be shared with your other nominated charity ‘The Children’s Society’. This will 
be done as soon as Julie has returned from annual leave as agreed.  We can confirm that the 
total is made up of £11,790.70 collected on the night and a further £115 transferred to us by 
Ian. 
  
Throughout this current climate our work in supporting children’s mental health is more 
important than ever and we have been working tirelessly to ensure we are here for those 
children and families who need our specialist care. 
  
Donations such as these made by our corporate supporters, will help us continue our vital 
work with children, young people and their families in our community. Sadly, we anticipate 
that there will be an even greater need for our services into the foreseeable future. 
  
Thank you once again for your continued support of our work and we hope that the event 
itself was an enjoyable and successful one for you all. 
  
Kindest Regards 
  
Bernadette  
  
Bernadette Fisher 
Director 
BCCS - Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society 
www.bccs.org.uk  
01277 712022 
  

 
  

http://www.bccs.org.uk/
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